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MEMORANDUM

FOR : The OIC, Assistant Regional Director
Technical Services
DENR MIMAROPA

FROM : The OIC, Director
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO SERVE AS PANELIST DURING THE
SIMULATION, DRILLS, AND ROLE PLAYING OF THE
LEARNERS OF THE SPECIALIZED COURSE ON
ENVIRONMENTAL LAW ENFORCEMENT (SCELE) CLASS
608- MASIDKALI

The Department through the Human Resource Development Service (HRDS), in
coordination with the Environmental Law Enforcement and Protection Service (ELEPS), is
currently implementing the Environment and Natural Resources (ENR) Specialized
Course on Environmental Law Enforcement (SCELE) Batch V which aims to capacitate
the learners with ENR related competencies and strengthen the coordination of various
stakeholders in the enforcement of ENR laws in forestry, wildlife, protected area. coastal and

water resources.

The Course is currently on its integral part of implementation which was formally
commenced last 16 April 2023 until 10 May 2023 and participated by enforcement personnel
from the DENR-Community Environment and Natural Resources Offices (CENROs), Philippine
National Police (PNP), Armed Forces of the Philippines (AFP), and Local Government Units
(LGUs) representatives of MIMAROPA. As part of the curriculum of the course, the learners
will be required to undergo a series of simulations, drills, and role-playing scenarios and
activities that are based on the realities of enforcing environmental laws in the field to assess
and apply the theories they learned from the sessions, discussions, and workshops.

In connection to this, may we respectfully invite you to be a Panel Member and
provide comments and recommendations to the presentation of the learners. The schedule of
the said activity is on 08 May 2023 at the ENR Academy, Carranglan, Nueva Ecija.

We will appreciate your confirmation on or before 05 May 2023. Staff from the
Training and Development Division (TDD) shall coordinate with your office to discuss the
necessary preparations and arrangements for your presentation. Your staff may also contact Ms.
Eloisa Clarice M. Borja and/or Mr. Karl A. Bartolata, Jr. of HRDS-TDD at mobile numbers
0927-955-8895 and 0915-606-7715 or thru email at emdsection.tdd@gmail.com, for further

queries and clarifications.

For your favorable consideration.

MIRIAM M. MARCELO
P



